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\f0
\f0As a dual UK/US citizen, I wish to state my total rejection of Proposal
\f0AGALA029 Netherbarns in the Local Development Plan

\f0
\f0Scotland needs to continue to protect its heritage for its economic and cultural future. Protecting the view of its most prominent Listed buildings must be achieved by regulation.

\f0
\f0It’s truly a case of Seeing the Big Picture as opposed to pure greed.
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